
The Legacy Amendment increased the state’s sales tax by 3/8 of 1%
[0.375%] and went into effect in July 2009.  

The City of Marshall implemented a 0.50% local option sales tax in
April 2013. From April 2013 through October 2024 settlement, the
City collected $18.4 million of gross sales & use tax, so the Legacy
Amendment sales tax has collected just over $13.8 million during
that same period from sales within the City of Marshall.

Marshall was awarded a combined $39,498 through the Arts &
Cultural Heritage Fund in 2012, 2016, and 2022.

The $13.8 million estimate does not include any collections for the
first 3 years and 9 months of the Legacy Amendment sales tax.

Marshall Sales Tax

www.ci.marshall.mn.us 507-537-6767 mcs6767@ci.marshall.mn.us 


